
From: Uta Lippmann
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and other Legislation Amendment Bill
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 10:21:44 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,
Please retain the reqirement of identification by voters. Removing this requirement will increase the
possibility of fraud at the voting booth.

With kind regards

Uta Lippmann
 Redlynch, Qld 4870
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